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 July 2023
  Term 3 Week 1

Upcoming Dates
Life Education
Learning with 
Harold
17 - 28 July
Cross Country
Kelvin Road 
School
3 Aug

Term Dates
Start of Term 3
Mon 17 July 2023
End of Term 3
Fri 22 Sep 2023
Start of Term 4
Mon 9 Oct 2023
End of Term 4
Thu 14 Dec 2023

Kelvin Road School
Newsletter

“Be the best you can be…
Kia toa, Kia Manawanui

If you would like to 
report an absence 

please
 call 092988417 

(press 1 for 
absences) Or text 

021 0868 7680

Teacher Only 
Days 

Mon 6 Nov 2023

Welcome back to Term 3
Haere Mai, Nau Mai, Malo e me’a mai, Afio mai, Kia Orana, Xin chao, Magandang umaga, 

Fakaalofa atu ki a mutolu, Bula, Namaste

Date
Term 3 Upcoming Events

Other events will be confirmed closer to the date

17- 28 July Life Education - Learning with Harold - All classes

3 Aug Whole School Cross Country

9 Aug Grandparents/Kaumatua Day - all school

 14 Aug - 6 Sep Gymnastics Programme - All classes

15 Aug North Counties Cross Country - Year 5 and 6

5 Sep North Counties Basketball - Year 5 and 6

13 Sep Cultural Celebration - All classes

20 - 21 Sep Ambury Farm School Trip - Junior Classes

22 Sep Term 3 Ends

Welcome: Nau mai, haere mai 
Exciting news whānau we have opened another class due to roll growth

We would like to welcome: Pritpal Kaur our new teacher for Room 11
Ashika Pratap our new SWIS and Vanessa Morton our new Teacher Aide, to Kelvin Road School. 

Farwell: Haere rā
We would like to farewell Natasha Murphy.

Congratulations to Jahrelle, Ruma 3
Who received Player of the Day on the last day of Term 2 for his Friday night basketball team, 

Rosehill Raptors. They won with the score of 32-2.
If you have special achievements by your child that you would like shared in our newsletter please 

let us know by contacting Principal PA via email: principalpa@krs.ac.nz
Next fortnight we will bring you the results of Saturday Netball.

Please keep the school driveway clear
Could all Parents/Caregivers please ensure you are parked in the allocated parking area during drop 

off and pick up times.  Please do not park in our main entrance driveway.



CROSS COUNTRY

Kelvin Road School will be hosting a Cross Country event for all year levels on 
Thursday 3 August. (Postponement day on Friday 4 August.)

Students will be running around a track on the school field. This is a great 
opportunity for all students to boost their confidence, build stamina and to help 

them achieve goals.

The Cross Country will run from 10:10am to 12:00pm. Morning Tea (9:40am) and 
Lunch (12:10pm) will be at these times. 

Please ensure your child has a pair of covered running shoes to assist them while 
running. Due to the possible wet weather conditions, students may bring a spare 

school uniform should students become wet.

Cross Country Course

Whānau are more than welcome to come and support your tamariki on the school 
field. Students are not allowed to leave the school grounds without first being 

signed out at the office.

We look forward to a great day. Hope to see you there.

Kiel Warren
School Sports Coordinator


